
Date: 20-Apr 2020 
To: R3 2020 ExCom & Section Chairs 
From: Bill Marshall, Chair R3 Section Support Committee (SSC) 
 
Subject: Report to ExCom for Meeting 20-Apr 2020 
 
Charles Lord is in the process of presenting a 3-stage tutorial on hosting meetings/events via 
WebEx.  Part one was on 8-Apr.  Parts two and three are expected to be on 22-Apr and 29-Apr 
respectively.  Expect some WebEx invites on those imminently. 
 
The SSC is planning a set of tutorials in May to replace the ones canceled from SoutheastCon.  
These follow an outline from Director Gostin, and are as follows: 
 

• 06-May Tools for Officers by Mark Torres (up to 60 min) 
• 20-May Roles for Section Officers by Mark Torres (up to 30 min) 

Succession Planning by Theresa Brunasso (up to 30 min) 
• 27-May Finances by John Balsam (30-60 min) 

 
There is work underway to develop a R3 YP program to replace the activities that were planned 
for SoutheastCon.  Stand by for more information on that. 
 
Bill 


